
St. Ignatius of Loyola Catholic Church 
1095 Church Road,  Orrtanna, Pennsylvania  17353 

www.stignatiusofloyola.org  |  Office 717-677-8012 
Parish Office Hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday  9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

May 18, 2025 

The Sanctuary Candle for May 

In Loving Memory of 

Donald & Edna Redding 

From Redding & Dennis Family 

 

 
 

Please join fellow parishioners 

for Coffee, Refreshments & 

Fellowship after the             

Sunday 8:00 am Mass         

in Upper Loyola 

“The Week at a Glance” for May 17 ~ 25, 2025 
 

 

Saturday, May 17 - Easter Weekday  
8:00 am ~ Picnic Grove clean-up day 

4:15 - 4:45 pm ~ Confessions ~ Pastor’s Office, parish center 

5:00 pm ~ Mass 

 

Sunday, May 18 ~ Fifth Sunday of Easter 
8:00 am ~ Mass 

9:15 - 10:20 ~ CCD, last day of classes until fall 

Last day for Coffee & Fellowship until fall 

10:30 am ~ Mass  
 

Monday, May 19 ~ Easter Weekday  
10:30 am ~ Mass @ Paramount  

 

Tuesday, May 20 ~ St. Bernardine of Siena  
10:00 am ~ Daily Mass  

10:45 am ~ Spiritual Reflection Group, conference room 

 

Wednesday, May 21 ~ St. Christopher Magallanes 
NO Daily Mass  

 

Thursday, May 22 ~ St. Rita of Cascia 
5:00 pm ~ Daily Mass  

 

Friday, May 23 ~ Easter Weekday  
10:00 am ~ Daily Mass 

   

Saturday, May 24 - Easter Weekday   
4:15 - 4:45 pm ~ Confessions ~ Pastor’s Office, parish center 

5:00 pm ~ Mass 

 

Sunday, May 25 ~ Sixth Sunday of Easter 
8:00 am ~ Mass 

10:30 am ~ Mass  

 

 

LAST  

Coffee and   

Fellowship until 

fall! 



 
 
 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

A Reflection 
A boat should stay in the water, but water should not stay in the boat. So, 
A Christian should live in the world, but the world should not live in the Christian! 
 
First Communicants 
Congratulations to our First Holy Communicants: Lucca DiDio, Hank Light, Quinn Light and Jack Light who joined 
us for the first time, last week, at the Eucharistic Table of the Lord. May the Lord bless them as they receive Him in 
the Holy Eucharist each week. 
 
Mass at Paramount 
Monday, May 19 at 10:30am – no Mass today in the Church 
 
Youth Religious Education 
Our Youth Religious Education Program ends this Sunday. I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Youth 
Religious Education Director, Jeanette Backus, and our Catechists: Tom Allwein, Ginny Bittle, Carol Lowe, and    
Val Mentzer - retiring after 34 yrs in Youth Religious Education in our parish. And also, her dedicated assistant, Lucy 
Kane. 
 
As you know, parents are the primary educators of their children in the ways of Faith, but these catechists have given 
much time, energy and love to help our parents in this tremendous responsibility. 
 
We are looking for a few catechists to “fill the ranks”. Please be in touch with Jeanette if you would like more         
information on this fulfilling ministry. 
 
The Loyola Café 
will close for the summer. Thanks to Deb Steckler for organizing this Ministry of Hospitality. Look for the reopening 
in the Fall. 
 
Pastor Transition 
By the time you are reading this bulletin, the new Pastor will have been named. 
My last weekend will be that of June 14 & 15. 
The new Pastor will begin his ministry here on Monday, June 16. 
The Pastoral Council will meet with the new Pastor to determine a fitting welcome to the Parish. 
 
FOCUS 
We thank John Klarmann who spoke to us at the Liturgies this weekend regarding the work of FOCUS at                       
Shippensburg University Catholic Campus Ministry. We support this very important Ministry with our financial      
contributions and our Community prayer. 
 
The Curtain in the Sanctuary 
The curtain in the Sanctuary was taken down to be dry-cleaned.  It will be going up after the dry-cleaning.  
 
 
 
In His Peace, 
 

Father Bill 

                           What is the DAC? 

                                      The 2025 Diocesan Annual Campaign,                                                             

                                       LIVING OUR FAITH, PILGRIMS OF HOPE                

                                          provides staffing and financial resources to 

support more than 90 ministries and programs in the Diocese of 

Harrisburg. 100% of your gift mains in our  Diocese.   When we are 

actively Living Our Faith, we  respond by being Pilgrims of Hope.  

Please prayerfully consider your gift to the 2025 DAC! 

Our parish goal is $34,422.00 /  Total Pledged to date $25,801.00                                                                  

Every dollar over our goal comes back to the parish.                                        

FOCUS 

At all the Liturgies this weekend, May 17th & 18th, John Klarmann will be with us and 
speak after Holy Communion about the work of FOCUS (Fellowship of Catholic                 

University Students) at Shippensburg University.  We support this very important 
Ministry by our financial contributions and our community prayer. 

Blessing 

If you are a Widow and would like 

to have a Blessing over you,     

including your wedding ring, to 

embrace the life of a Dedicated 

Widow of the Catholic Church, 

please call Mary Rebshcer, 7717-677-7201,                       

for more information.  Thank you. 



 

 

 

If you know someone who 

needs on the prayer list, 

please contact Dorothy  Vega  

717– 253-0051 or the   

Parish Office,  T, W, Th. 

If you would like to be a 

prayer warrior and receive 

those names on the list, also 

please contact the above. 

MASS @ Paramount 

Monday, May 19 

10:30 am 

Please join fellow parishioners to     

celebrate Mass with residents of         

Paramount.  

Sanctuary Candles 

We now have two sanctuary candles on the altar.  

If you would like to sponsor one or both                 

of the candles, the cost is $25.00 per candle             

for the month. 

To sponsor check with the            

parish office                                  

Tuesday –Thursday. 

                                                      Jubilee 2025: Pilgrims of Hope 

A Jubilee Year is a particular year set aside to encourage the faithful to embark on pilgrimages, to repent of their sins and for-

give the sins of others, and to renew a focus on the spiritual life. In the Hebrew tradition, a Jubilee was celebrated every 50 years 

with the freeing of slaves and the forgiveness of debts. The Church has designated each new Jubilee as a special year of grace 

and forgiveness, offering the faithful an opportunity to obtain a plenary indulgence. 

 

A plenary indulgence is the full remission of temporal punishment due to sins that have already been forgiven through the           

sacrament of confession. During the Jubilee Year, the faithful can earn a plenary indulgence for themselves or for souls in             

Purgatory by visiting a pilgrimage site, performing works of mercy, or performing acts of penance (as well as the normal             

conditions of receiving Holy Communion, going to Confession, and praying for the intentions of the Pope).  

                                                                                                                                                                                                           

The Diocese of Harrisburg  has Seven Pilgrimage Locations;                                                                                                                                

Saint Patrick Cathedral, Harrisburg, Sacred Heart Basilica, Hanover. Basilica of Saints Cyril and Methodius, Danville 

Shrine of the Miraculous Medal, Harrisburg, Historic Saint Mary’s Church, Lancaster, Our Lady of Hope Church, 

Coal Township, Corpus Christi Church, Chambersburg. 

 

During this Year of Hope, why not make a pilgrimage and take advantage of the rich storehouse of graces that the Church      

offers? 
 

The diocese has made a JUBILEE PASSPORT booklet,  please stop by the parish office for one. 

The Caring Community is taking a 

break over the summer.  Continue 

your individual projects. Next 

meeting is tentatively                

scheduled for Tues., September 9. 
 

God Bless! 

You’re invited to the 13th Annual  

Harrisburg Diocesan Council of Catholic Women's Retreat  

Mount St. Mary's University                                                                                                

Emmitsburg, Maryland                                                                                                

June 13th until noon on Sunday, June 15, 2025                                                                  

Retreat Master is Father Jonathan Sawicki 
 

The registration deadline is May 24, 2025.                                                    

Registration forms and more details are available from                     

Jeanne Warren at warrenrjs@aol.com or 717-503-9429                              

or visit www.harrisburgdiocesanccw.com and click on Retreat to 

access a Registration Form on line.  

Diocesan & Local Church News/Events: 

The Celebration of the Holy Eucharist for  May 

+  Russell & Ruth Kane 

-   Our Parish Family 

+  Roberta Schwartz 

+  Donnie Heffner 

+  Richard Deardorff 

     No Mass 

 -  Special Intention for Ryan & Ashley Morris 

+  Charlotte Leer 

+  Garry Jobin 

+  Gerard & Mary Neiderer 

 -   Our Parish Family  

  5:00 pm 

  8:00 am 

10:30 am 

10:00 am 

10:00 am 

10:00 am 

5:00 pm 

10:00 am 

  5:00 pm 

   8:00 am 

10:30 am 

     Saturday  17 

Sunday 18       

 

Monday  19      

Tuesday 20 

Wednesday   21 

Thursday  22   

Friday  23 

Saturday  24 

Sunday  25   

Vacancy - Receptionist 

The Diocese of Harrisburg is hiring a full-time receptionist. We are looking for an individual to become the face and 
voice of the Diocesan Center by providing a welcoming environment to all visitors and a friendly voice to all          
callers. You must possess excellent communication and interpersonal skills and be proficient with office software 
such as Microsoft Office Suite. You will need to be a detail orientated person with strong organizational skills to        
ensure success in the role. Candidates should have a high school diploma or equivalent. Previous experience as a 
receptionist or in a related field is desired.   

Please submit resumes to CWilson@hbgdiocese.org. Full job description available at www.hbgdiocese.org/careers/ 
 

Volunteers Needed for the Diocesan Camp at Kirchenwald - August 10-15th 

The Diocesan Camp at Kirchenwald is seeking volunteers to assist at its residential camp for adults with intellectual and developmental           
disabilities from August 10-15, 2025. The camp is dependent on volunteers, with a particular need for volunteers who can spend the night. 
There are no special qualifications or minimum time required for volunteering. All volunteers are required to complete the Diocese of               
Harrisburg Youth Protection Clearances. There is no cost to volunteers; all meals, events, campground activities, etc. are included. 

If you are not able to volunteer but wish to support this special ministry, your prayers, financial generosity or simply sharing this volunteer 

solicitation with someone you think might be interested all make a significant, positive difference.  Donations may be sent to Catholic Life and 

Evangelization, 4800 Union Deposit Road, Harrisburg, PA 17111. Checks should be made payable to the Diocese of Harrisburg with Camp 

Kirchenwald in the memo line. 
For more information or any questions, please contact Kate Neri at 717-657-4804, Ext. 317, or email KNeri@hbgdiocese.org 
 

Catholic Charities Harrisburg Needs Volunteers 

Catholic Charities Harrisburg needs volunteer classroom aides, tutors, and book club leaders for our virtual Adult English Language learning 
program. Both morning and evening times are available. The time commitment is 1-2 hours a week. All  necessary training is provided, and 
volunteers must be 18 or older. Please contact Katie | kmartin@cchbg.org | 717-329-6139 to learn more and get involved!  

Welcome Pope Leo XIV 

mailto:warrenrjs@aol.com
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.harrisburgdiocesanccw.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CSSwitzer%40HBGDIOCESE.ORG%7C9ace967c676c44e5942e08dd64a536f5%7C13aefcd420124d5f8f4c5b48aaeaef95%7C0%7C0%7C638777382979890595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb
https://hbgdioceseorg.sharepoint.com/sites/eDigest/Lists/eDigest/DispForm.aspx?ID=170&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8U1N3aXR6ZXJASEJHRElPQ0VTRS5PUkd8YTQ2OTA1NWZiMTc0NDY5NmY0OTcwOGRkN2NmN2YzMGN8MTNhZWZjZDQyMDEyNGQ1ZjhmNGM1YjQ4YWFlYWVmOTV8MHwwfDYzODgwNDEyNjc0ODI0NTI2MHxVbmtub3
mailto:CWilson@hbgdiocese.org
https://hbgdioceseorg.sharepoint.com/sites/eDigest/Lists/eDigest/DispForm.aspx?ID=177&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8U1N3aXR6ZXJASEJHRElPQ0VTRS5PUkd8ZmEyNTBhOWIxNGMxNDYxNmVkZjYwOGRkNzg0MzRjMzJ8MTNhZWZjZDQyMDEyNGQ1ZjhmNGM1YjQ4YWFlYWVmOTV8MHwwfDYzODc5ODk1Mjc2NTE2NzQzN3xVbmtub3
mailto:KNeri@hbgdiocese.org
https://hbgdioceseorg.sharepoint.com/sites/eDigest/Lists/eDigest/DispForm.aspx?ID=171&xsdata=MDV8MDJ8U1N3aXR6ZXJASEJHRElPQ0VTRS5PUkd8ZmEyNTBhOWIxNGMxNDYxNmVkZjYwOGRkNzg0MzRjMzJ8MTNhZWZjZDQyMDEyNGQ1ZjhmNGM1YjQ4YWFlYWVmOTV8MHwwfDYzODc5ODk1Mjc2NTE3NzQyOHxVbmtub3


Did you know… 

You can request flowers on 

the Altar for a                            

special occasion or                            

in memory of someone! 

Call the                  

Parish Office                                    

Tues - Thurs 

717-677-8012 

$50 set 

NO Bingo in May! 

See ya on June 23rd. 

 

 

Fundraiser for Quo Vadis Days 

Hosted by the Knights of Columbus Council #14035 

SUNDAY, June 8th  

      Breakfast  served               

           af ter the                    

   8:00 & 10:30 Masses  

Free-Wi l l  

Offer ing  

Pancakes, Scrambled Eggs, Sausage, Hash Browns,      

Toast, Juice & Coffee 

“Where are you going?” 

Young men ages 15-25 considered this question during the                   

Diocese’s  annual Quo Vadis Days retreat, June 23-27.                                                  

Within the walls and on the grounds of Mount St. Mary’s Seminary in           

Emmitsburg, Md., young men engage in prayer, discernment and            

camaraderie with priests and seminarians of the Diocese as they                       

considered the vocation to which God calls them. 

A Wonderful Tradition 
Visits to the Blessed Sacrament            

especially during this Jubilee Year. 
The church will be open: 
    Tuesdays, Wednesdays -    
                        9:00am - 4:00pm 
    Thursdays – 9:00am to 5:30pm 
    Saturdays – 4:00pm to 6:00pm 
    Sundays    – 7:30am to 12:30pm 
 

Why not make a resolution to stop in for a 
visit to the Blessed Sacrament on a                
regular weekly basis and come for 

 

Adoration on June 6th @ 3:00 pm. 

Dates to Remember 

May   26 - Memorial Day Mass, 10:00 am 

          29 - The Ascension of the Lord 

                      Parish Office Closed 

June    6 - Holy Hour, 3:00 pm 

            7 -  Knights of Columbus, 9:15 am 

           8 - Breakfast, benefits Quo Vadis Days 

        13-15 - Women's Retreat, Mt. St. Mary’s 

August 1-3 - C.C. Men’s Retreat 

         18-22 - Picnic Work Week 

         23 - Annual Buchanan Valley Picnic 

October 5, 6 & 7 - 40 Hours (note change of date) 
 

Please let Sue know if you need to add any date. 

You’re invited to the 47th Annual Corpus Christi 

MEN’S RETREAT 
Mount St. Mary’s University 

Emmitsburg, MD 

August 1 to August 3, 2025 Weekend 

Led by Monsignor Charles Pope 
 

The Urgency and Drama of Our Lives 

“If you don’t know the bad news, the good news is no news.” 

For a preview of the outstanding pastor/author/speaker,               

visit youtube.com. 

Join the men of our diocese for a weekend of renewal and   

refreshment!  For more information & reservations,                 

https://cburgcatholic.org/mensretreat 

Special, Blueberry Pancakes! 

Parish Directory 

Pastor 
Monsignor Bill Richardson - 570-412-3188 cell - monsignorrichardson@gmail.com 

 

Pastoral Staff 
Parish Manager 

Deacon Steve Huete - 717-816-9600 - shuete@hbgdiocese.org 
 

Finance Coordinator 

John Neiderer - 717-578-7536 - jneiderer@hbgdiocese.org 
 

Secretary 

Sue Switzer - 717-677-8012 - sswitzer@hbgdiocese.org 

 

Parish Missions / Ministries 

Liturgy 

Altar Servers - Fr. Bill - 570-412-3188 cell - monsignorrichardson@gmail.com 

Church Environment - Janice Meligakes - 717-334-2993 - sanorkal2@gmail.com 

Extraordinary Ministers - Deacon Steve - 717-816-9600 - shuete@hbgdiocese.org 

Lectors - Mark Schur - 717-830-3083 - markschur@yahoo.com 

Music Ministry - Phil Mobley - 571-236-7580 - pmmobley@gmail.com 

Ushers - Wally Kane - 717-321-5321 - wallykane@comcast.net 

 

Religious Formation  

Library - Amy Thomas - 717-339-7933 - amyboyerthomas@gmail.com 

Order of Christian Initiation of Adults (OCIA) - 570-412-3188 cell - monsignorrichardson@gmail.com 

Scripture Sharing - Debbie Deardorff - 223-272-8745 - deardorffbff98@aol.com 

That Man Is You - Phil Mobley - 571-236-7580 - pmmobley@gmail.com 

Youth Religious Education - Jeanette Backus - 703-508-6981 - jmebackus@yahoo.com 

 

Outreach  

Caring Community - Dodie Huete - 717-816-7463 - dshuete@yahoo.com 

Convalescent Homes - Fr. Bill - 570-412-3188 cell - monsignorrichardson@gmail.com 

Homebound - Deacon Steve - 717-816-9600 - shuete@hbgdiocese.org 

Loyola Café - Deb Steckler - 717-357-3623 - deb.steckler@gmail.com 

Prayer Ministry - Dorothy Vega - 717-253-0051 - dtmnoz@yahoo.com 

Respect Life - Jeanette Backus - 703-508-6981 - jmebackus@yahoo.com 

Vocation Awareness - Amy Thomas - 717-339-7933 - amyboyerthomas@gmail.com 

 

Administration  

Bulletin - Sue Switzer - 717-677-8012 - sswitzer@hbgdiocese.org 

Cemetery - Sue Switzer - 717-677-8012 - sswitzer@hbgdiocese.org 

Kitchen Manager - Sue Switzer - 717-253-8391 - sueswitzer24@gmail.com 

Maintenance - Donnie Althoff - 717-677-8012 - donalthoff53@gmail.com 

Memorials - Sue Switzer - 717-677-8012 - sswitzer@hbgdiocese.org                                                                                    

       (Altar Flowers, Mass Intentions, Sanctuary Lamps)  

Picnic - Wally Kane - 717-321-5321 - wallykane@comcast.net 

Security - Deacon Steve Huete - 717-816-9600 - shuete@hbgdiocese.org 

Website - Sue Switzer - 717-677-8012 - sswitzer@hbgdiocese.org 
                              

                              Affiliation: Knights of Columbus - Bernie Cabana - 717-677-9344 - NDSI@aol.com                   

Councils 

Pastoral Council Members 
Phil Mobley - 571-236-7580 - pmmobley@gmail.com 

Beth Gilbert - 717-673-1002 - pbgilb6872@gmail.com 

Bicky Redman - 717677-8592 - feetintheair7@gmail.com 

Charlie Baker - 717-677-9536 - dcbake@embarqmail.com 

Dr. Bob Ternes - 717-658-3987 - rjtmd46@gmail.com 

Kathy Dietsch - 717-352-4558 - kdiet2@juno.com 

Sue Jeffcoat - 717-677-6544 - taocffej50@embarqmail.com 

 

Finance Council Members 
Greg Ernst - 717-352-6098 - gpsernst@aol.com 

Ali Morris - 717-360-3903 - chemistmom3@gmail.com 

Bill Pulig - 717-870-9456 - wpulig@gmail.com 

Dorothy Vega - 717-253-0051 - dtmnoz@yahoo.com 

Terri Pendleton - 717-360-6804 - terripendleton@outlook.com 

IF YOU WANT 
TO SEE HOW 

MUCH POWER 
SOMETHING 
HAS OVER 
YOU, TRY 
FASTING  
FROM IT. 


